Dear Students and Parents,

We are excited to share an important and inspiring update to our Summer Torah Learning
Requirement !

This summer, you will have the opportunity to choose your own Torah learning journey. Instead
of everyone learning the same material, each student will select a Sefer or Torah topic from the
list that speaks to her personally. Whether you're drawn to Halacha, Tanach, Machshava,
Parshanut, or another area of Torah—this is your chance to explore something you're truly
passionate about.

The goal of this new approach is simple:

We want you to experience the beauty of learning Torah that inspires you, in a way that fits into
your summer schedule. Torah is not just something we learn in school, it’s a lifelong connection.
By carving out time during your summer break to engage with Torah on your terms, you'll be
strengthening that connection in a meaningful way.

When we return to school in the fall, we’ll have in-school sessions to reflect on and share what
we learned. You'll also complete a follow-up assignment in one of your Judaic Studies classes,
helping you process and deepen your understanding.

We’'re so looking forward to seeing the amazing things you choose to learn—and the unique
Torah perspectives you'll bring back to our school community!

Click on each sefer in the flyer to learn more about it and order the sefer of your choice. Once
you have chosen what you would like to learn please fill out this form to let us know your choice.
Please be sure to discuss the options as a family and complete the form by June 30th.

Wishing you a meaningful, restful, and inspiring summer!


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bHoqU2cdZJQ1_brrpH9EPd3hQs0z4Ic1/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfSoE0X4nCP-l3GIR5RZZpuz7v-ai9t8vfYPbnBgzf36nQ39g/viewform?usp=dialog

